
 

                                                                                                     30th September 2015 

Dear Families and Friends, 

We would like to invite you to our Primary Phase Harvest Assembly on Thursday 15th October at 
2:15pm. 

Following the assembly, you will have an opportunity to visit your child’s class before they go home. You 
are more than welcome to take your child home with you afterwards if you wish (please remember to 
inform your home/school transport provider).  

This year we have decided to donate our harvest collection to Demelza House Hospice. Demelza is an 
organisation very close to our hearts and it is wonderful to be able to support them. As Harvest Festival is 
all about giving thanks for the food we have, we are keen to raise funds towards their ‘£25 Making it 
Yummy’ family meal/celebration. Demelza House provides all the meals while a child is in the hospice and 
this gift would provide one day's meals for a child and their family. 

We would be very grateful for any contributions to this worthy cause and suggest £1 per pupil. Let’s see 
how many ‘Making it Yummy’ meals we can provide. Please bring any contributions with you on the day or 
send them in with your child. 

Please complete the reply slip below and return it to school via the home/school contact book.  

We look forward to seeing you there.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Charlotte Williams 
Assistant Headteacher 
.…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please return to Charlotte Williams 

Name of pupil………………………………………….. ……… Class …………………………………….. 

I will / will not (please delete as appropriate) be attending the Harvest Festival assembly on Thursday 15th 
October at 2:15pm 

Number of friends and family attending…………………………………….................................                        

 

School Business Manager: Mrs Sue Crane, ACIS 

sue.crane@riverside.bromley.sch.uk 


